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On 9/23/2014 I conducted an unannounced inspection of this facility. My contact was Mr. Dave Luokkala. 

Northland Chapel Gardens continues to operate their human crematory. According to Mr. Luokkala they 
have not had any major problems since my last inspection on 8/7/2012. No major maintenance has had 
to be done either. 

I arrived at the site about 10:15 AM and Mr. Luokkala stated the unit had been started about 15 minutes 
earlier. The temperature guage read 115 degrees in the afterburner as the unit was warming up. It 
continued to flash 1400 degrees. Mr. Luokkala explained that is the set point that needs to be reached 
in the afterburner before the primary combustion chamber will ignite. This is consistent with Condition 
#16 of PTI # 15-841 which reads, "Applicant shall not operate the incinerator unless a minimum 
temperature of 1400 (degrees) F and a minimum retention time of 1 seconds in the incinerator is 
maintained." 

Records show the unit performed 293 cremations in 2013. So far in 2014 they have performed 225. The 
unit appears to be well maintained and no issues were observed. No complaints have been received 
regarding this facility. 

No violations of PTI # 15-841 or the Air Pollution Control Rules were observed during this inspection. 
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